From:

To: PSC Executive Director
Subject: Case # 2020-00398
Date: Friday, June 25, 2021 9:32:13 AM

I’m very interested in being on the Breathitt County Water Board. I have experience in the operation and grant
funding for water operation. Have had twenty plus years of public service has School Board Member, Mayor of the
City of Jackson and Executive Director of Kentucky River Area Development District.

As Mayor the City of Jackson was very supported of the creation of the Breathitt County Water District.

Thank You For Your Consideration

Sent from my iPhone
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JUN 25 2021
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